Town of Jonesboro



LESLIE C. THOMPSON
MAYOR

Post Office Box 610 Jonesboro, LA 71251 Phone (318) 259-2385 FAX (318) 259-4177

January 27, 2012

Rowe Plumbing & Heating Co. 303 Polk Ave. Jonesboro, LA 71251

RE: Parking of Business Vehicles

Dear Mr. Rowe,

I am writing this letter to make you aware that the Postal Square Apartment Project is fast approaching completion. Also, I am aware that we are creatures of habit. City Hall has been notified about your company vehicles commonly being parked on the sides and in front of where the Postal Square building renovations have been taking place.

City Hall notes that while businesses owners are currently not restricted to solely park their respective vehicles at their business sites, this memo is simply to request that you and your workers be cognizant and to extend courtesy to your new neighbors by no longer parking where the new tenants and their guests will soon need to park.

If you are in need of additional parking space to accommodate your business vehicles, please consider parking on the vacant corner across the street from your business because in just a few days, the Postal Square building will no longer be vacant. Of course as always, your cooperation will be greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Mayor Leslie Thompson

We are an equal opportunity employer